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The Kalama ethanol plant should not be built. Ecology's own analysis shows the plant would emit a
minimum of 4.6 million tons of GHGs annually for 40 years. This level of climate pollution is
inconsistent with a livable climate.

In addition, the plant would use fracked gas piped in from other western states, providing a market
for this disastrous form of pollution.

Due to its inherently destructive nature, this plant cannot go forward.


